
>>IMPORTANT NOTICE >> 

 

This is to inform all students that grievances have been duly forwarded to the concerned university 

authorities, and continuous follow-ups are being carried out by the institution. Some issues have 

been resolved, and students have acknowledged these resolutions. 

 

Students are reminded to ensure timely payment of examination fees to be eligible to appear for 

exams. This has been consistently communicated during orientation and reiterated multiple times. 

Please note that matters related to the University and the Samarth UGC portal are beyond the 

control of the institution. Our role is limited to facilitation. 

 

Institution-related matters, such as admissions, academic inputs, internal assessments, learning 

material support, administrative assistance, and infrastructure facilities, are addressed promptly, 

typically within 48 hours, as they fall under our jurisdiction. 

 

We would also like to remind you that the MBA Twinning Program at Pondicherry University is not a 

correspondence course. It is Collaboration Program  designed to uphold rigorous academic 

standards, including mandatory attendance, internal assessments, discipline, academic rigor, and 

overall quality uder CBCS Scheme. This model approach ensures that students gain the academic and 

administrative support and competative advantage through higher learning outcome.   

 

Over 10,000 students have graduated from this program and secured placements across various 

corporate sectors, contributing to our rank as the No. 2 MBA Twinning institution in the country. 

 

We urge all students to adopt a positive attitude and aptitude for continuous learning, not just for 

personal growth but also for serving society. This is the essence and expected outcome of the MBA 

Twinning Program. 

 

Dr. Kanishka K 

Dean and Coordinator 


